
 

 

 

 

D.O. No. 15/12/2016-SBM-1              Dated 15th November, 2016       

 

  

Sub: Swachh Survekshan Regional Workshop in Mumbai on                              

24th November, 2016  

 

Dear Sir,   

Please refer to DO No.15/12/2016-SBM-1 dated 7th November for hosting 

Swachh Survekshan-2017 Regional Workshop to be held in Mumbai on 12th 

November.   

2. There is some change in the workshop scheduled for Mumbai.  As per  

the revised schedule, the Swachh Survekshan workshop will be held on 24th 

November in Mumbai.  Mumbai will now host 48 ULBs from Maharashtra, Goa, 

Daman & Diu and Dadra & Nagar Haveli, as per the following list.  The Municipal 

Commissioners and Mayors from these cities will participate in the workshop.   

Maharashtra - 44 ULBs 

Achalpur  Chandrapur  Malegoan  Pune  

Ahmadnagar  Dhule  Mira-Bhayandar  Sangli Miraj Kupwad  

Akola  Gondiya  Nagpur  Satara  

Ambarnath Greater Mumbai  Nanded Waghala  Shirdhi 

Amravati  Hinganghat  Nandurbar  Solapur  

Aurangabad  Ichalkaranji  Nashik  Thane  

Badlapur  Jalgaon  Navi Mumbai  Udgir  

Barshi  Jalna  Osmanabad  Ulhasnagar  

Bhiwandi  Kalyan-Dombivli  Panvel  Vasai Virar City  

Bhusawal  Kolhapur  Parbhani  Wardha  

Bid  Latur  Pimpri-Chinchwad  Yavatmal  

 

Goa - 1 ULB Dadra & Nagar Haveli - 1 ULB 
Daman and Diu          
- 2 ULBs 

Panaji Silvasa 

Diu 

Daman 

 



 

3. Greater Mumbai Municipal Corporation may also invite their officials - 

Sanitary Inspectors and above, to attend this workshop. 

4. The workshop will be inaugurated by the Principal Secretary (UD), 

Maharashtra.  The State Mission Director, Maharashtra, is requested to make 

necessary arrangements for conducting this workshop. 

5. The host city – Mumbai, will have to provide a decent accommodation for 

the delegates including MoUD officials to attend the workshop.  For any query 

related with the workshop, please contact Mr. Pravin Gupta (M) 9873180695 

from the national PMU.   

6. The expenses for conducting the workshop can be met from the capacity 

building fund – to be reimbursed by the MoUD 

 

I look forward to your cooperation in making this workshop a success.  

   

With regards, 

        Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

To, 

The Principal Secretary (UD), Maharashtra 

 

 

Copy to, 

1. State Mission Directors, Maharashtra, Goa, Daman & Diu and Dadra and 

Nagar Haveli 

2. Municipal Commissioner, Greater Mumbai 

3. PPS to Secy (UD) 

4. Director (SBM-I) 

5. CPHEEO 

6. Section 

 


